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Dear Parents and Carers,  

 

  

We’ve had another busy week here at school. Y6 have been             
having a great time on their London residential and Y1 made the 
most of some winters sunshine by taking a trip to Lanner park.  

Our Y3 swimmers have been making fantastic progress and 
there has been lots of great work going on around the school.  

 

Wishing you all a relaxing weekend. 

  

 

 

 

    Kind regards 

 

    Kieran Walsh  



Dates for your diary 

Lannergrams 

Our word of the week is – Elaborate  

 

Definition   — planned or carried out with great care 
and attention to details.  

 

The children made up an elaborate game to play.  

 

Please try and use this word as much as  

you can with your child. 

 

Well done to everyone who received a  

Lannergram this week: 
 

Y1: Heidi, Grace, Hugh 

Y2: Nate, Tilly, Callum 

Y3: Harry, Thomas, Darcie 

Y4: Layla, Charlie, Noah 

Y5: Indie, Ollie, Miles 

Y6: Blake, Kaia, Mila 

Word 

of  

the week 

Newsletter

 

 

 

 

 

 Monday 17th —Friday 21st February—Half 

term 

 Monday 24th February  - Inset day 

 Monday 7th—Monday 21st April—Easter 

holidays 

 Monday 21st—Wednesday 23rd July —

Inset days 

 



Newsletter

Y6 in London!  



Please try and use this French word                                                                        

as much as you can with your child. 

Newsletter
French word 

of  

the week 

‘Lundi ’  

Means ‘Monday’ in                 

French.

 

  

 

 


